
Top reporting categories
in January

Number
of reports

School Complaint 380

Suicide 335

Bullying 322

Correct use
of Safe2Tell

A person reported a concern about a peer having an eating disorder because
they were constantly making comments about the physical appearance of other
students, and they were using the school restroom for extended periods of time
after lunch. Local teams spoke with the student and their parents, and the
parents said they will check on the student.

Correct use
of Safe2Tell

A person reported concerns about a student who had drugs on them and was
feeling suicidal. Local law enforcement conducted a welfare check and spoke
with the student and their parents. As a result, the student was put on a safety
plan. 

95% of reports received during the 2023-2024
school year, which began August 1, 2023, were
determined to be valid. Valid reports are those
requiring a response, and that are made with the
intent to protect, prevent harm, or help.

95% Valid reports

Duplicate reports are those regarding a concern or event that has
already been reported, and they indicate a healthy culture of reporting
safety concerns in a community. 1,523 duplicate reports have been
reported during the current school year; 275 duplicates were reported
in February alone—a 36% increase compared to January. 

Self-reports

 Reports received in
February 2024. This is a
35% increase in report
volume compared to

January.

3,224

18,049
Reports were received to

date for the 2023-2024
school year.

Peak
reporting day

Peak 
reporting time

Thursday

 1 PM

221

Self-reports are made by people who are
sharing a concern about themselves. 

Duplicate reports
275

Sample reports


